


August 14, 2017 

CPR Savers 

Attn: Maria Alston 

7904 E. Chaparral Rd Suite All0-242 

Scottsdale, AZ 85250

Dear Maria,

Thank you for CPR Saver's generous discount to Our Hope Association to support our purchase

of an AED machine. 

As a 501 c3 non-profit, tax exempt organization, we rely on donations to help us provide the

best possible care to women seeking treatment from the disease of addiction. For over 44 years,

Our Hope Association has been guiding women to lifelong recovery. Because of donations from

supporters like you, women who could not afford treatment are now recovering, families are

beginning to heal and communities are benefiting from the restored health of the women in Our 

Hope's treatment center. From one of our alumnae, "Before Our Hope, my life felt meaningless

and devoid of substance ... life was hopeless. This facility saves lives, I am walking proof of that.

Without Our Hope, there are many women in Grand Rapids who would fall through the cracks of

addiction, and I am forever grateful that they continue to do the amazing work that they are

committed to.". 

Enclosed please find a thank you letter handmade by our clients at Our Hope! Thank you again

for the generous discount in purchasing an AED machine, which is essential to the safety of our

17 clients at Our Hope! 

Thank you for contributing to the mission of Our Hope Association! 

Sincerely,

Claire Timmer 

Development Coordinator 




